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I wish to express my strong opposition to the proposed merger of the Nelson County Schools. Wes Bradley,
Superintendent, has not been straight forward with his board members, school staff/employees and taxpayers of this
count!!

I strongly urge you to VOTE NO to this proposed merger!!

Carolyn R. Goodman

Sent from my iPad





